
Subject: Candidate nominations for MSP Board elections (Tenure-track and Teaching/Clinical 
At-large Representatives) 
  
  
Dear MSP Members, 
  
The MSP is holding elections in April 2024 for the following MSP Board positions: 
  
Four at-large tenure track positions. [represents all Tenure Track faculty] 
Two at-large teaching/clinical positions.  

These at-large positions are for a two-year term of office. 
  
Board meetings are typically held monthly on the last Monday of each month, from 12-2, with 
lunch available 
  
Candidates can self-nominate, or you may nominate a colleague, by emailing MSP 
Administrative Assistant Elizabeth Heng , Elizabeth_Heng@uml.edu by April 7th at 5pm with or 
without submission of a candidate statement (up to 500 words). Candidate statements are not 
required at the time of nomination.  However, all candidates who wish to share a statement with 
members need to submit their statement by April 10th at 5pm. 
  
The list of candidates running (with statements if provided) will be released to MSP members by 
April 15th. 
  
Voting will begin on April 16th and end on April 23rd. 
If you have any questions, please contact a member of the election committee.  
  
Thanks very much. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mary Elizabeth Hooker (chair election committee) 
Janet Welby (co-chair committee) 
Carol McDonough (co-chair committee) 
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